
We have had another busy week, with staff exploring lots of opportunities for enriching curriculum trips and visits, as well
as ways we can subsidise and reduce costs wherever possible. We know pupils gain so much from day trips, workshops
and residential visits, so we will always strive to keep costs as low as we can.

Thank you for taking the time to respond to the gate survey and for following up with emails, queries and concerns.
Schools are always pinch points when it comes to traffic and congestion, and I have yet to work in one where this is not
the case. Change is never easy, but I want to reassure you that the welfare and interests of the children remain at the
heart of all decision-making. Many of our neighbouring schools also operate single-entry systems. As part of this
process, two Trust representatives have visited the site to review both safeguarding and logistics, and we are all in
agreement that a one-gate entry system will significantly strengthen site security and safety, which is my absolute
priority.

It has also been raised by families and staff that members of the public and secondary school pupils have been using
the two-gate system as a cut-through. They should not be on site at all, especially as we still have pupils in wraparound
care and clubs. We must ensure the gates are closed swiftly to secure the site. The new system will not only strengthen
security but will also allow staff to be in the building promptly, ready to welcome and teach your children each morning.

The gate will be supervised daily by myself, a member of the senior leadership team, or our Responsible Property
Officer, Miss Bush. If you have any messages or letters, please do pass these on to us at the gate - we are always
happy to forward them to staff on your behalf.

We also encourage, as many of you already do, for pupils to be dropped at the gates and 
make their own way inside. For those children who need extra support from you in the 
morning, you are of course welcome to accompany them onto the playground. Anyone 
with access difficulties may continue to use the school’s main entrance, where we also 
have a ramp. This new system will begin after half term, with the main gate being the 
one nearest the EYFS class and Nursery.

I wish you all a restful weekend and look forward to seeing you next week.

Mrs Withers

A MESSAGE FROM MRS WITHERS
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LET ALL THAT YOU DO BE DONE in love
1 CORINTHIANS 16:14
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Many happy returns to Sophia-
Rae in Acacia Class who is 8 on
Thursday! 

We all wish you a super special
day! 

Loving God,
Thank You for the beauty of
autumn - the crisp leaves,
glowing sunsets, and the
comfort of home.
As the seasons change, help us
to notice Your presence in the
world around us and in each
other.
May this season be filled with
kindness, gratitude, and peace.

Amen.

LET US PRAY
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OUR PARISH CHURCH
The Children’s Liturgy takes place at the 
9:00am Mass. All children are welcome to share in 
this opportunity to participate in their own Liturgy of the 
Word at Mass at an appropriate level for them.
Please click here to read weekly newsletters from our Catholic
Parish of Stamford, Saint Mary and Saint Augustine. 

Our classes celebrate their
liturgies every Wednesday
afternoon from 3pm until 
3.15pm. Classroom doors 
will be open at 3pm if you
would like to join us. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S 
CLASS LITURGIES

BOURNE & DEEPING
R.C. PARISH
Please click here to read
weekly newsletters from
our friends at the Bourne
and Deeping Roman
Catholic Parish.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

GREEN TEAM AND 
SCHOOL COUNCIL
Green Team will take place after
school on Tuesday 30th September,
and School Council will take place
after school on Tuesday 7  October.th

Please collect your 
child promptly from 
the KS1 playground
at 4pm. 

OPEN DAYS
Full details of our Open Day on
Tuesday 14  October are below
on page 7 - please share with
any friends and family who are
looking for a school place for
September 2026!

th

As the seasons turn and autumn begins, we notice the 
world around us gently changing. The days may grow shorter 

and the evenings cooler, yet the sun still lingers, casting golden 
light across the leaves as they turn rich shades of red and gold.

Just as nature moves through its seasons, we too have times of
change in our lives. Autumn invites us to slow down, to notice beauty
in small things, and to be grateful for the warmth and light that remain

with us. It’s a reminder that even as one season ends, another begins,
each with its own gifts and opportunities.

Since returning to school in September, we have already seen how
well everyone has supported one another - showing kindness, working

hard, and helping our community to grow stronger together. Just as
the autumn trees share their colour with the world, our St. Augustine’s

school family shares joy, care and encouragement each day.

As a school community, may this autumn be a season of kindness,
gratitude, and growth - a time to gather together, to share, and to 

look for God’s presence in the everyday wonders around us.

 - Miss Griffin

WELCOMING AUTUMN

https://www.catholicstamford.com/newsletter-archive
http://https/www.bourneanddeepingrc.org.uk/newsletter
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SAFEGUARDING
If you have any concerns about a child, or if you need help
and support, please don’t hesitate to contact our
Safeguarding team: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Garland

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Withers

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Oliver

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Reeves

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Taylor

The Safeguarding team can be contacted on 01780 762094
or by email: enquiries@st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk

Congratulations to all of the recipients of this week’s Virtue
Certificates - we are all very proud of you. 

Olive Class - Azalea - Friendship & Kindness

Sycamore Class - Tobias - Friendship & Kindness

Acacia Class - Everleigh - Love of Learning & Determination

Juniper Class - Holly - Love of Neighbour & Self-Control

VIRTUES CERTIFICATES

E-SAFETY WITH ALAN
MACKENZIE
For Parents - Managing In-Game Spending

In-game spending can be problematic with some
children and young people. The urgency to level
up, to look unique, to be better than your friends,
and to top all this off the persuasive techniques that
games companies use.

Internet Matters have an excellent guide for
parents which includes:

How do children spend money while gaming.
How does in-game currency work.
The benefits and risks
Supporting resources, and more.

You can view the guide HERE.

ATTENDANCE
Our whole school attendance this week was 90.58%

Our attendance by class is as follows:
Olive- 91.58%
Sycamore - 90%
Acacia - 96.67%
Juniper - 87.11%

Being around teachers and friends in a school
environment is the best way for pupils to learn and reach
their potential. Time in school also keeps children safe and
provides access to extra-curricular opportunities and
pastoral care. 
For more information, please visit the gov.uk 
website here,

mailto:enquiries@st-augustine.lincs.sch.uk
https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=f1a565bb36&e=7828d52f3f
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/05/18/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/
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THEMED READS! 
Sunday was The International Day of Peace. To mark this special
day, our friends at St Norbert’s Catholic Voluntary Academy have
been reading some brilliant books! They highly recommend War
Dog by Tom Palmer and The Grand Hotel of Feelings By Lidia
Brankovic. Have you read either of these books? If so, what did
you think?! 

JACOB P - JUNIPER CLASS!

This week, Jacob P asked
me how long I had been
working in education, and I
replied ‘almost 30 years’.
Jacob came to school the
next day and handed me a
piece of paper with lots of
working out that he had
done at home - he has
calculated that my 30
years in education
equates to approximately
one billion
seconds...Jacob even
factored in leap years! 

I am so impressed, Jacob,
and delighted that you
took the time to work this
out! Well done! 
 - Mrs T

EUROPEAN DAY OF LANGUAGES!

Today is the European Day of Languages. Do you speak
any other languages at home?! We’d love to hear about
it!

If you’d like to learn how to say ‘hello’ in different
languages, click here to have a go! 

Click on the image above to see author
Tom Palmer being interviewed about
War Dog! 

Click on the image above to see
Peter the Panda learning more
about The Grand Hotel of
Feelings, and his own feelings! 

NETBALL MATCH REPORT!
Bluecoat V St. Augustine’s

Well done St. Augustine’s netball team. The score of our
most recent match was 4-0 to us. The match was quite
unfair since they only had two girls and the rest were boys.

Well done to Molly-Rose for her great goal near the end,
and well done Freddie for his great defending. But mostly,
well done to our whole team that worked together. The staff
were Mrs Oliver and Mrs Sinclair. 

I love this team and hope that we 
will win against St. Gilbert’s. 

 - Holly Smith, Head Girl

SHINING BRIGHT: MISS B RECOGNISED
AT APPRENTICESHIP AWARDS 2025
Yesterday evening, our former
PE apprent ice, Miss El l ianah
Bush, was honoured with the
t i t le of ‘Higher Apprent ice of
the Year’  at the prest igious
Peterborough Telegraph
Apprenticeship Awards 2025!

Miss B began her P.E.
apprent iceship with us at St.
August ine’s three years ago,
and we couldn’t  be prouder to
have had her as part of our
team. During her t ime with us,
she truly made the role her
own - her dedicat ion, energy,
and the encouragement she
gave to our pupi ls were
nothing short of inspir ing. She
is great ly missed by everyone
here, but we are thr i l led to
see her achievements
recognised in such a
wonderful  way.

Huge congratulat ions, Miss B
- we are absolutely del ighted
for you!

Photo courtesy of Miss K Bush

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nEROgg8QSJM&list=PLCiSf6_XvoCWq9QlPim_F1li-GVlyNj_K&index=2
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zrkx6laNy0s
https://internationaldayofpeace.org/
https://edl.ecml.at/en/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Keqr7N9RVA


EXTRA-ORDO-NARY 
'WORD OF THE WEEK' 
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Next week’s word is ‘Prudence ’ .

Prudence is the abi l i ty to make wise
decisions. I t  is based on knowledge,
experience, and good judgment.
Prudence is essential  for making
good choices in al l  areas of l i fe,  and
the example of Christ  inspires us to
act careful ly and del iberately for the
good of those around us.

When faced with 
a di f f icul t  decision
this week, think 
about what Jesus 
would do.

GEORGE’S FOOD HUB! 

Thank you to Mrs Wright, our Lay Chaplain, for this lovely resource for Little Way Week. Mrs
Wright has also created this National Teaching Assistants‘ Day poster to say, on behalf of all of
us, happy National Teaching Assistants’ Day to our wonderful St. Augustine’s Teaching
Assistants!  

We are del ighted to share the wonderful  news
that George’s Food Hub won ‘Best Social
Enterprise’ at last week’s Rutland & Stamford
Mercury Business Awards 2025!

We are so proud of George and his amazing
team of Hub volunteers - they do such
wonderful  work for our wider community.. .and
al l  on our doorstep! Many congratulat ions from
all  of us at St.  August ine’s.  

L-R - George, Steve, Logan, Mrs Oliver, Molly, Krystal and Layla



THE WEEK

M O L L Y  P A R S O N S

Writer of 

Our Writer of the Week is Molly from Acacia Class! Molly wrote a three page
narrative called ‘The Lost Village’. 

Mrs Dollin is so proud of you, Molly - you used super vocabulary in a very
well written story. 






